
Public Notice - Notice of Availability 
 
Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) and Draft Finding of No Significant Impact (FNSI) 
 
The Steam Sterilization Plant Replacement at U.S. Army Garrison Fort Detrick 
 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Baltimore District and Fort Detrick are preparing an 
Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Steam Sterilization Plant Replacement at Fort Detrick, 
Maryland. The Draft EA is available for public and agency review as noted below.  
 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, printed copies of the Draft EA are not available to view 
at local libraries. Instead, all materials are available on the Fort Detrick website 
https://home.army.mil/detrick/ by clicking on Environmental/NEPA Documents on the left side 
of the page, or at the following link: 
 
https://home.army.mil/detrick/index.php/about/Garrison/directorate-public-
works/environmental-management-division  
 
Project documents can also be found at the project website at the following link: 
https://www.nab.usace.army.mil/SSP/ 
 
We request your review and written comment for the Draft EA for the Steam Sterilization Plant 
Replacement at Fort Detrick within 30 days of receipt of this correspondence. If you cannot 
access the document online or if you have any questions, please send a request for information 
to Detrick_SSP_EA@usace.army.mil. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit comments via mail to Department of the Army, U.S. 
Army Installation PAO, 810 Schreider St, Suite 100, Fort Detrick, Maryland 21702 or via email to 
Detrick_SSP_EA@usace.army.mil.  
 
Alternatively, more information about the Draft EA and environmental review can be obtained 
by calling Fort Detrick at 301-619-2018 during normal working business hours, Monday through 
Friday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

https://www.nab.usace.army.mil/SSP/

